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February 12, 2020 

11:00 A.M. 
State Capitol, Room 423 

. 
H.B. 890 

RELATING TO THE PM ZIPPER LANE 
 

House Committee on Transportation 
 
The Department of Transportation offers comments and believes this bill is 
unnecessary.  We are moving forward with a widening of H-1 from Waiwa to Halawa 
that will provide the additional capacity necessary for contemplation of a future P.M. 
zipper.  This project will not be completed until 2023. 
 
The cost of modifying the system for a P.M. zipper is estimated to be on the order of 
$70 million.  We are in the process of reviewing options to minimize costs. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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